
From: Redacted 

Sent: 2/25/2014 10:49:04 AM 
To: Cadenasso, Eugene (eugene.cadenasso@cpue.ea.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: PG&E advice letter 3444-G/4342-E 

Hi Eugene, 

Thank you for your patience. Please find attached a copy of the customer notification. The 
affected customers were notified and aware of PG&E's intention to extend Bill Relief through 
settlement discussions. Additionally, PG&E mails the attached letter to each displaced 
customer in San Bruno upon approval from the California Public Utilities Commission. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 

Redacted 

Pacific Gas and Electric Co. 

Regulatory Relations 

Redacted 

From: Cadenasso, Eugene [mailto:eugene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday. January 30. 2014 10:57 AM 
To Redacted 
Subject: PG&E advice letter 3444-G/4342-E 

Redacted 

SB GT&S 0260886 

mailto:eugene.cadenasso@cpue.ea.gov
mailto:eugene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.gov


PG&E advice letter 3444-G/4342-E - One year extension of San Bruno bill credit, stated that 
the affected customers described in the advice letter will be notified about the advice letter (p. 
5). Have the affected customers been notified? If so, when were they notified and what was 
the form of the notification (please provide the notification)? Thank you. 

Eugene Cadenasso 

CPUC - Energy Division 

SB GT&S 0260887 


